


Dr. Matthew Bower

gave a talk at St. Mary’s University in San Antonio entitled “Is 
Perception Inadequate?”.
The paper explains why Husserl thinks perceptual content
(especially regarding things’ spatial/geometrical properties) 
outstrips what is immediately presented at any given moment 
in perceptual experience and gives some reasons for thinking 
otherwise. 



Dr. Gilbert Fulmer

delivered a talk entitled “The Truth About Atheism”, to 
the Disproof Atheism Society at Boston University. 



Dr. Lori Gallegos de Castillo

was the University of Portland’s annual out-of-state invited 
lecturer.
Her talk there was entitled “Rethinking the Good Life: Social 
Inequality and the Promise of Philosophy.”



Dr. Joseph Laycock

had a Skype session with Kalamazoo College to 
discuss his book, “The Seer of Bayside.”

Next month, he will be giving a paper entitled “The 
Secret History of the ‘Earling Exorcism’ at the 
American Academy of Religion national conference 
in Denver.



Dr. Greg Moses

presented a paper entitled “On the Dialectics of Nonviolence in 
1957 Speeches by Martin and Mao” at the annual conference of 
Concerned Philosophers for Peace at the University of 
Colorado.



Dr. Jonathan Surovell

gave a presentation on “Rationale and Critical 
Thinking” at the Texas Digital Learning 
conference (#TXdigicon) at Austin Community 
College.



Dr. Hannah Venable

presented a paper entitled “At the Opening of Madness: An 
Exploration of the Nonrational with Merleau-Ponty, Foucault, and 
Kierkegaard” at the annual meeting of the North Texas 
Philosophical Association. 



Dr. Isaac Wiegman

had his paper, “Payback Without Bookkeeping: The Origins of 
Revenge and Retaliation”, accepted for publication in 
Philosophical Psychology. 




